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Electronic Submission to the Journal of Pharmacy

and Pharmacology

We are delighted to announce that the Journal of Pharmacy and Pharmacology is
moving to a system of electronic processing, whereby submission, refereeing and
author contact will take place online via the Editorial ManagerTM platform. The
online system, which can be accessed at www.editorialmanager.com/jpp, will greatly
simplify and accelerate the reviewing process, thereby reducing the time from receipt to
initial decision to below the 6–8 weeks that we already achieve for the vast majority of
submitted papers using the present system. It will also mean that the postal time lags
experienced by many of our authors and referees will be effectively negated, as well as
reducing costs for all concerned.

We have chosen Editorial Manager due to its efficiency, ease of use and accessible
interface. As you will see from inspection of the web site, authors are requested to
register, after which uploading of papers will be a simple and rapid process. This
system was chosen after extensive research and it is our belief that all those involved
will notice tangible benefits immediately. We encourage you to register at your earliest
convenience so that we can include you within the new format as rapidly as possible.

As always, we wish to express our appreciation to all those who have been involved
in helping us develop the JPP so that it now embraces not only cutting edge science but
also cutting edge processing technology from this point onwards. The editorial team
feel that the Journal is continuing to go from strength to strength. We therefore very
much look forward to working with you in making this latest improvement another
positive step in the development of the Journal of Pharmacy and Pharmacology.

Duncan Q. M. Craig
David S. Jones

April 2004
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